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As Ranking Member of the Senate’s Environmental Conservation Committee, I want to hear

your ideas on how to improve our environment. Please join me in my District Office, located

at 322 8th Avenue at West 26th Street, on Friday, April 24th from 4-6pm for light

refreshments, giveaways, and informal conversation about the environment and any other

issues you’d like to discuss. Bring your old batteries for recycling! For more information or to

RSVP, please email hoylman@nysenate.gov or call 212-633-8052, and please see a flyer for the

event below.
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